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News Release 

San Juan County Commission 

Notice of Attendance 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the San Juan County Commission will participate 

in activities for the San Juan County Fair, which will begin with the Fair 

Parade on Friday, July 25, 2014 beginning at 7:00 P. M. in downtown 

Farmington, New Mexico.  The San Juan County Fair will be held from 

August 11 through August 16, 2014 at McGee Park, 41 Road 5568 in 

Farmington.    

 

The San Juan County Commission will also participate in activities for the 

Connie Mack World Series from August 1 through August 8, 2014 in 

Farmington, New Mexico.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the County Executive Office at 

334-4271. 

 

 

By: Joann Thomas 

County Executive Office 

July 22, 2014 

 
 

 

 


